
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 24, 2014 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 
Abigail Krause, Director of Marketing and Communications  
561-1452 ext. 102,  Cell: 720-884-6314 akrause@pueblozoo.org 
 
RE: It’s a Boy! 
 
Pueblo, CO – The Pueblo Zoo officially announces that a baby lemur was born February 14, 2014 – 
a Valentine’s Day baby.  The news was not immediately released as we monitored the family to 
make sure the baby was in good health and to give mom and baby time to bond.  Today, the baby 
had its first check-up and we are pleased to announce that this baby boy is in good health.  He and 
mom are currently on exhibit at the Islands of Life building and visitors are welcome to come catch a 
glance.  More photos:  http://www.pueblozoo.org/#!zoo-babies/c1p7u 
 

 
 

####### 
The Pueblo Zoo is a not-for-profit organization and is an accredited member of the Associations of Zoos 
and Aquariums (AZA).  Look for the AZA logo whenever you visit a zoo or aquarium as your assurance 
that you are supporting a facility dedicated to providing excellent care for animals, a great experience for 
you, and a better future for all living things. 
 
From May 4 to Labor Day, the Zoo is open every day from 9am to 5pm.  From Labor Day to May 3, the 
Zoo is open Mon – Sat 9am – 4 pm; Sunday 12pm – 4pm. For more information, call 561-1452 or visit 
www.pueblozoo.org. Join us on Facebook. 
 


